5-27-03



Lisa Baker

05/15/03 11:47 AM

To: Kay Mendenhall/Alex@Alex

CC

Subject: <no subject>

Per our conversation, can you please include in advertisement tomorrow? Thanks so much Lisa

Lisa Baker Director, Office on Women City of Alexandria v-703.838.5030 f-703.838.4976

May is Teen Pregnancy Prevention Month
Protect Their Future. Talk to Your Kids About Sex
---- Forwarded by Lisa Baker/Alex on 05/15/2003 11:46 AM -----



Olga Trujilio <olgat2@earthlink.net To: Laura Mandala < Laura@MandalaResearch.com > cc: 'Lisa Baker' < lisa.baker@ci.alexandria.va.us >

Subject: <no subject>

05/15/2003 08:34 AM

Laura Mandala Chair Commission on Women Alexandria, VA

VIA Email

Dear Laura,

Re: Resignation from the Commission on Women

I regret to inform you that I will no longer be able to serve on the Commission on Women. My work schedule has not permitted me to participate in meetings or Commission activities as I would like. It would be much better for the Commission if I step down and you were able to bring on a member who may more fully participate.

Thank you for your patience with my schedule.

Sincerely,

Olga Trujillo